
SEPTEMBER 

“Our mission is to support members in their creative endeavors  

and to  promote the visual arts in the Canyon Lake area” 

 
  

  

 

 
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Canyon Lake Art Guild artists!  

 Get ready; September 11th will start up our monthly 

meetings again at Tye Preston Memorial library.  It will be won-

derful to see you all again to share fellowship & our love of art! 

 Some "HOT" summer news... 

• Hill Country Furnishings and our gallery wall space in Sattler, 

closed the end of July. 

• WildFlour II, on the north side of the lake, on FM 306, 

opened in June and we now have their beautiful building as a 

new seasonal community display space.  Tracy Fortune is the     

Community Display Coordinator of this venue and will have   

information on the seasonal space and sign up sheets at our 

September meeting.  PLEASE, DO NOT CONTACT ANYONE EXCEPT TRACY CONCERNING 

THIS SPACE!!   (Look for her newsletter below!) Thank you Tracy! 

• The Greater New Braunfels Arts Council - GNBAC- has canceled the 2024 Fall into Art     

Festival that was scheduled for October.   BUT… the City of NB has asked GNBAC & it's 

members to be a part of the monthly hosting of "FIRST FRIDAYS" in downtown New Braun-

fels!! The NBU parking lot will be available to the GNBAC members for FREE.  Each organi-

zation will be allowed space to represent & present their organizations. The  CLAG board 

will be working on some sort of format for you all to have a chance to be a part of these 

events to sell your art and represent our art guild!  More information from Lisa Jarmen, 

our GNBAC liaison, as it develops!!.  

 GNBAC is currently updating their website.  (GNBAC.org) When it’s finished it’s full of 

information about the many organizations involved and events on their calendar.  This organi-

zation represents the many artisan  organizations of theater, dance and fine arts in the New 

https://www.gnbac.org/


Braunfels & surrounding areas.  Thank you Lisa Jarmin for representing our guild as a board 

member with the GNBAC. 

  The CLAG children's book was published and presented at a reception in June.  The 

"Honey Bee and Her Backyard Friends" book is adorable!  Books are available for $20 - con-

tact Diane Parker for information . The book committee did a fabulous job on this project! 

Thank you ladies! 

 Please remember to bring your painted wooden plates or plaques to the September 

meeting. This is our annual fundraiser project and money from the sales will go towards our 

scholarship, meeting space and other general needs to operate our guild.  Also needed are 

volunteers for our many committee and chair positions to assist the guild!  Please reach out 

to any board member if you would like to help on our call committee, social media, member-

ship, scholarship, community displays, art shows, fund raising or sitting on the executive 

board!  CLAG has many tasks to do and needs your help! 

 I hope to see your smiling faces in September!  May we have a Blessed fall season!   

Until then... 

 

                                  Keep coloring our world! 
           

            Adette Irish - CLAG President   

 

 

 

Sunrise over Canyon Lake 

Dyan Lee 



Artwork by Andrea Beloff 

This painting along with other artworks of mine  

will be hanging at CURATED COLLECTIONS starting mid 

September. It is a very unique new shop here in Canyon 

Lake where the Rock Store used to be. They are open 

now, and the Grand Opening is  

Saturday, September 14, 2024. All day, stop by.  

Sondra von Gyllenband and Dyan Lee went  

scuba diving in Turks and Caicos— 

and still had time to be creative.   

Bagpiping all summer in Canada, Wyoming, Montana,  

Colorado, Nebraska & Kansas!  Oh, and in  

Oklahoma.  See you'all soon, Marti Mace 

  



 Felting by  

Sondra von Gyllenband 



Big Sur by Dyan Lee  
Baby in Pink by Dyan Lee  

This watercolor was inspired by my trip to Alberta  

Canada.  “Sunset at Powder Pass” by Andrea Patton 



Seguin Art League 

104 S. Austin, Seguin 

 

 Intermediate Watercolor Class. In this watercolor class, you will paint a bluebonnet 

while exploring texture, wet-on-wet technique, and much more. Bring your favorite paper, 

brushes, and watercolors. You will leave class with a beautiful, finished piece of art.   

Class at the Seguin Art League, 104 S. Austin, Seguin.   

September 14th from 2 to 4 p.m.  

$35. Bring own supplies.  

For more information call 830-305-0472. 

 

Mosaic Stepping-Stones Class. Class will be an introduction to basic mosaic where you will 

learn to cut tile, affix a design, and finish with grout. Students should bring own stone (check 

with office for type).  

Class at the Seguin Art League 

September 20th, 1 to 4 pm & Sept. 21th, 1 to 3 pm  $60.  14 and older.  

All supplies included except stone. For more information call 830-305-0472.  

 

From Lisa Jarman— 

 A recent creation 

that’s a quick project 

with men's neck ties I 

bought at thrift shops. 

 Anyone with a 

sewing machine could 

make one.  I'm wearing 

the vest with my hus-

band's tuxedo shirt. 

 Looking forward 

to our next meeting!      

 Lisa 







 



 The ARTIST DEMO for our September meeting will be our 

very talented member, Ellyn Hickey.  Ellyn has il-

lustrated several books and has won awards for 

her art. Having lived by the ocean most of her 

life; Rhode Island, Santa Barbara and Maui; the 

colors and subjects of her art are influenced by 

these locations.  Ellyn will share how she draws, 

paints and colors portraits, animals, flowers, 

grandmother's, spaceships and mermaids. Wow!! 

I hope you will join us for this fun and exciting 

demonstration.  
 

Update on the children's book 
 

Our book, Honey B and Her Backyard Friends, was published and we held a recep-

tion at the library on June 15th to celebrate with the    children and their families. Ellyn     

Hickey, who wrote the story, read the book to the children and afterwards each of them     

received a book. The little artists ranging in ages 5 to 11 years were so proud to see their very 

own artworks printed in a  real book.  Some of you 

may have read about it in the Herald-Zeitung 

news. 

 We served decorated bee cookies made by 

Nicole Parker and Sharon Alexander.  The members 

who worked on the book committee deserve a 

special thanks for all their hard work but I'm sure 

they would agree that the gratitude of the parents 

and children was reward in itself. We had a won-

derful time in creating the book and celebrating 

with the reception. 

 Books are available online at lulu bookstore. 

Then just type in the title mentioned above. The 

price is $20 and CLAG makes about $5 of that.     

  Diane Parker 

https://www.lulu.com/shop?gad_source=1&gclid=Cj0KCQjwz7C2BhDkARIsAA_SZKbwgZ53MvdY7dF6sxiQ_Q0pb8EbOnR0r8AZGCbgVvAiyhUygOxVmUAaAkMxEALw_wcB


A French Revolution  Mountain Meadow  

 Thanks to participating CLAG artists for the cur-

rent showing at the TPML. Kudos for the efforts for the 

walls and case displays. The current show has been 

well received by public and library staff. 

  The New Braunfels Art League “Piece by Piece” 

show in July won me a Red Ribbon and $125.00!! The 

macabre sculpture of stone, wood, brass and sculpted 

clay entitled “A French Revolution” was a fun project 

and winning was an unexpected thrill! Thank you NBAL! 

 Brookshire once again bagged me grocery money for 3 pieces sold during July and    

August. Thanks to Brookshire for their gracious support. 

 Thinking ahead to the upcoming 4th quarter display at TPML beginning October 8th…I 

would like to invite any/all CLAG artists to bring LARGE (30 X 36” UP TO 4’ X 5’ ) paintings ..I 

have found that it is difficult to find venues that can accommodate large pieces.  It would also 

bring a festive feeling to the Holiday Season?? Opinions will be welcomed at the September 

11th meeting.  Be sure to sign up at that meeting for the October 8th thru January 8th show.  

Cases will be available for sign-ups also. 

  Looking forward to greeting CLAG members after the  

long hot summer!         Carm’on   830-262-3143 

Congratulations 
Carm’on! 



                

             Welcome back! 

                        

            The 3rd quarter displays will hang at  

      Brookshire Brothers and Prosperity 

 Bank until October 7th . 

 The Brookshire Brother’s Party on the Patio 

concerts continue into the Fall which increases foot 

traffic for our display.  Please stop by when you are in 

the area to view the beautiful work. The artists on 

display at Brookshire Brothers now are LeeAnn Green, Elizabeth Ferriby, Liz Tashakori,  

Patricia Buford, Jean Whileyman,    

Eilen Glisan, Dyan Lee, Tracy Fortune, 

Carm’on Brittain, and Carla Yeager.  

Misty Brever and Carmon Brittain 

have pieces on display at Prosperity 

Bank. You may sign up for the 4th 

quarter and beyond at our monthly 

meetings. Congratulations to those 

who have sold their work! Please    

replace any artwork that you sell or 

need to move. Let’s keep the walls 

full of color! 

     

Thank you for coloring our world. 

     

 Patricia Buford             
 (713-732-6996) 

Display at Brookshire Brothers 



CURRENT MEMBERS TAKE NOTE 

 As you know, we no longer print a paper directory so you are not required to complete an annual 

membership form as you have done in the past.   BUT, if you have any address or phone or email changes, 

you are responsible for updating your online directory information. It's easy and quick to do.  

Open the Online Member Directory icon on your phone.                  Find and click on your name and your   

profile will be displayed. One of the first items listed is                      "Edit Member Info".   From that screen 

you can easily make any necessary changes.  Be sure to click "UPDATE" when you're done! 

NEW MEMBERS 

In order for you to be listed in our online directory, please complete the following membership form so that 

your profile can be created.  CLICK HERE 

Any members who have questions about the process or who need help, send an email to:       

 membership@canyonlakeartguild.com 

Also, there are detailed instructions about our online directory under the MEMBERS page of our website:      

   https://www.canyonlakeartguild.com 

St. Francis by the Lake   in Canyon Lake 

 The church is currently planning their second annual Fall Fair and Pet Blessing.  This  

PAWS-itivly fun community outreach event is perfect for kids and adults of all ages,  

animal lovers everywhere, and anyone who loves fall, food, and crafts! 

 The church is looking for vendors to fill their halls and parking lot to add to the experi-

ence for all of the attendees. Last year was our first year and we had about 200 people (and 

their four legged friends) attend. We are hoping to multiply that and grow the event.  

 The Festival is Saturday, October 12th from 10:00-2:00 at St. Francis by the Lake in 

Canyon Lake. For the fair, you could 

sell different art pieces (ideally    ani-

mal themed), share about the Guild 

with people at your booth, advertise 

your offerings, do live painting, etc. 

 If interested, please contact 

Maria Slaughter, event planner, at  
 

210-577-8793 or    
 

mariaslaughter@lilalaneevents.com. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScGHRDBdCi-h2XSPEgFNRsIRrprnV3nzMuCXO62jl2qp1Qc9A/viewform
mailto:membership@canyonlakeartguild.com
https://canyonlakeartguild.com/
mailto:mariaslaughter@lilalaneevents.com


HAZELNUT (OR ALMOND) AND CHOCOLATE CAKE 



Next CLAG Meeting  
Tye Preston Memorial Library 

16311 South Access Road, Canyon Lake, TX 78133 
 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 11TH,   

at NOON 

WELCOME BACK!! 

Canyon Lake Art Guild 
Mailing: 1885 FM 2673, Canyon Lake, TX 78133 
 

CanyonLakeArtGuild.com 
 

CLAG News Submissions    dyan.lee9@gmail.com 
 

President: Adette Irish 

adetteirish@yahoo.com    828.275.1915 
 

1st Vice President:  Diane Parker 

dianekelseyparker@gmail.com  830.822.1683 
 

2nd Vice President: Liz Tashakori 

Liz.tashakori@yahoo.com    281.728.8140 
 

Secretary: Kathy Perales 

tpkp@gvtc.com    210.324.1074 
 

Treasurer:  Elizabeth Ferriby 

treasurer@canyonlakeartguild.com   361.774.0890    
 

Parliamentarian: Ellyn Hickey   281-615-3934 

Ellyn.hickey1@gmail.com 
 

Member at Large:  LeeAnn Green 

labeachsatx@yahoo.com  210-382-2742 
 

Member at Large:  Debbie Howard  

dzh2@psu.edu      814-571-4772  
 

Newsletter Editor: Dyan Lee 

dyan.lee9@gmail.com    630.201.4650 
 

Hospitality Chair: Sandra Brenkis 

Community Display Coordinator:  Patricia Buford 

Library Display & Library Cases:   Carm’on Brittain 

Hill Country Furnishings & Gallery:   Adette Irish 

Webmaster:  Ann Cook 

Membership: Mary Mlakar 

Social Media: Elizabeth Ferriby 

Communications:  Kathy Perales 

Photography: Marilyn Brinker & Ken Romano 

Scholarship: Nancy Ellis &  Sondra von Gyllenband 

Historian:  Debbie Howard 

Call Committee Chair: Debbie Alvarado 

GNBAC pARTner: Lisa Jarman 

 Our first luncheon of the season—

brought to us by  

Sandra Brenkis, the Lunch Lady 

 

Chicken Enchiladas 

Cheese Enchiladas 

Mexican Rice 

Refried or Charro Beans 

Fixings for the Enchiladas 

Dessert 

 

See you  

at the 

meeting! 

 

 

http://CanyonLakeArtGuild.com
mailto:dyan.lee9@gmail.com
mailto:deborahkalvarado@gmail.com
mailto:treasurer@canyonlakeartguild.com
mailto:@gmail.com

